
From: BMSDC Planning Area Team Yellow <planningyellow@baberghmidsuffolk.gov.uk>
Sent: 28 May 2021 02:26:13
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: FW: DC/21/03107 Land Adjacent To 2 Oak Thatch, Park Road, Combs
Attachments: 

  
  
_____________________________________________ 
From: David Pizzey <David.Pizzey@baberghmidsuffolk.gov.uk> 
Sent: 28 May 2021 14:20 
To: Mahsa Kavyani <Mahsa.Kavyani@baberghmidsuffolk.gov.uk> 
Cc: BMSDC Planning Area Team Yellow <planningyellow@baberghmidsuffolk.gov.uk> 
Subject: DC/21/03107 Land Adjacent To 2 Oak Thatch, Park Road, Combs 
  
  
Mahsa
 
This application is in close proximity to a number of mature roadside trees and will therefore need to be accompanied by 
an arboricultural report in order to assess impact from the development and recommend mitigation measures where 
necessary.
 
Kind regards
 
David Pizzey FArborA
Arboricultural Officer
Tel: 01449 724555
david.pizzey@baberghmidsuffolk.gov.uk
www.babergh.gov.uk and www.midsuffolk.gov.uk
Babergh and Mid Suffolk District Councils – Working Together
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